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UNITED STATES COMMISSION ON CIVIL RIGHTS
MID-SOUTH FIELD OFFICE
167 North Main Street, Room 3# 56
Memphis, Tennessee 38103
Telephone: (901) 534-3139

May 4, 1966

Dr. Hector Garcia
1314 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Doctor Garcia:

Mrs. Harold H. Young, Chairman of the Texas Advisory Committee to the
U. S. Commission on Civil Rights has asked me to extend to you the thanks
of the entire Committee for your assistance during the Committee's Open
Meeting in Corpus Christi, April 15-16.

Bobby Doctor and I wish to add our own personal thanks to those of the
Committee. Your cooperation made our job as staff to the Committee
easier and more pleasant.

The Committee is always interested in any developments, positive or nega-
tive, which result, directly or indirectly, from its meetings. Therefore,
we would be pleased to hear from you and to receive your frank evaluation
of the effect and value of the Corpus Christi meeting.

Again, thanks for your cooperation. Please call on us when we can be of
assistance to you.

FOR THE TEXAS ADVISORY COMMITTEE:

S ct. aL-z
/55','' Jacques E. Wilmore
- Director

Mid-South Region

cc: Mrs. Harold H. Young, Chairman
Texas State Advisory Committee

Bobby D. Doctor, Field Representative
Mid-South Region


